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JEFFERSON CITY – State Sen. Bill Stouffer, R-Napton, today announced that the city of Macon 

has been awarded a $156,660 grant from the Missouri Department of Economic Development and 

Arrow Rock has received an $8,104 matching grant from the state natural resources department. 

“The 21st District will gain needed resources thanks to this program funding,” Stouffer said. “The 

educational opportunities in Macon and historical legacy of Arrow Rock will benefit from these 

important grants.” 

Macon’s $156,600 Community Development Block Grant will be used for the Macon Area 

Vocational Technical School. The Arrow Rock grant, along with $5,403 in local funds, will be used to 

conduct a 25-acre archeological survey of privately owned land within its National Historic Landmark 

boundaries. The survey will determine the historical significance of privately owned land, which is 

under increasing threats from new developments. The Arrow Rock grant requires final approval by the 

U.S. Department of the Interior. 

Macon received the funding through the federal Community Development Block Grant program. 

Arrow Rock’s grant was made on behalf of the federal Historic Preservation Fund. 

For more information, contact Sen. Stouffer at his Capitol office at (573) 751-1507 or toll free at 

(866) 768-3987. 
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